
Nottinghamshire Carers 
Nottinghamshire based unpaid Carers 

We need your help! 
 

Nottinghamshire Carers Association are looking for unpaid Carers 
who would like to be part of our brand new Steering Group. 

We want Carers to help us shape and develop the services we deliver 
and make sure that we’re meeting the needs of Carers in 
Nottinghamshire. 

 

You would be asked to: 

 Attend a quarterly review meeting 
 Read reports and provide input monthly 

via email 
 Share ideas and ask questions 

 

What are our services? 

From October 1st, Nottinghamshire Carers Association will be 
delivering the County Engagement, Promotion and Carers Space 
contract. This includes working with public facing organisations, in 
the community and employers, to increase carer awareness and 
support them to become ‘Carer Friendly’. We also support the Carers 
Space network, building links between carers and professionals with 
a focus on co-production. 

 

If you’d like to be involved or to find out more, please email 
helen.yates@nottinghamshirecarers.co.uk or visit our website 

mailto:helen.yates@nottinghamshirecarers.co.uk

